
 

July 25, 2003 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Mark R. Stoner 
3007 Sandhurst Court 
Sacramento, California  95821-4418 
 
Dear Dr. Stoner: 
 
On behalf of President Bush, thank you again for your e-mail.  The President appreciates hearing 
your views. 
 
President Bush is dedicated to pursuing policies and programs that benefit the American people. 
 
Best wishes. 
 

          
 
 

Sincerely, 

                                                 
Desiree Thompson 
Special Assistant to the President 
and Director of Presidential Correspondence 

 


